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Thursday 4th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am delighted to be able to share with you that Mrs Adolphe has 
been appointed as the new Deputy Headteacher of Slade Primary School and will take up her post 
from 1st September 2024.  

Mrs Adolphe is a well-respected, experienced senior leader who has worked at Osborne Primary 
School and more recently at Brookvale, both part of the Arthur Terry Learning Partnership. Prior to 
joining the ATLP, Mrs Adolphe has held senior leadership positions in London. Her exceptional 
leadership and unwavering commitment to ensuring that all pupils in our schools get the best 
possible education and opportunities will support the work of Mr Jones and his leadership team at 
Slade.  

As in previous communication, I will continue as Headteacher and Executive Headteacher across 
both Slade Primary and Deykin Avenue.   

I am sure that you will all join me in welcoming Mrs Adolphe to Slade Primary as she gets to know 
us all more over the last couple of weeks and into the new academic year.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mr Jones 

Headteacher  
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